
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 All orders will be arriving at the school Wednesday, 
 December 8th and will be available for pick up 
 between  2:30 and 4:30pm at the entrance closest to 
 the gym on the west side of the school.  The  orders 
 MUST be picked up during this time frame. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
The PAC will be hosting a free family skate at the 
Pomeroy Sports Center oval on December 10th between 
5 and 7pm. Cookies, snacks and hot chocolate will be 
provided.  All Pomeroy Sports Center rules apply; all 
children must be accompanied by an adult and we 
recommend that all children wear helmets while on the 
ice.  If you would like to borrow skates from the school, 
please make arrangements through the office ahead of 
time.  Please come and join us for some FUN!! 

 
 

JOIN US FOR THE NEXT  
PAC MEETING 

WEDNESDAY DECEMBER 8TH @ 7pm  


